
         

 
 

Change to Sailing Instructions 
 
 

 
 

The Sailing Instructions for the Kerikeri Cruising Club’s 2015-2016 season’s  
 Blair Boats Two Handed Series, the  
 Craigs Investment Partners Rum Race Series, and the 
 Scottronic Technologies Wednesday Night Series 
 
are changed, effective immediately, by adding the following Clause 1.5(a): 
 
 
 
 
1.5(a) It is compulsory that every boat, including sport boats, sport trailer 

yachts and trailer yachts, have on board a functioning VHF radio 
plus two red and two orange flares (all less than three years old), all 
of which are readily accessible. 

 
 
Reason: To bring the Safety Requirements for sport boats, sports 

trailer yachts and trailer yachts in to line with the current 
requirements for keel yachts and multi hulls.   
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For the Kerikeri Cruising Club Keelboat Committee 
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